
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DMC NOTES: 
 
Today is our second mission Sunday of 2019!  We 
welcome Phil and Pratiksha Tyson, who have been 
serving in Nepal. All offering collected today will go 
toward supporting local and global mission work. 
 
A memorial service for Ruth Godshalk is planned for this 
Saturday at 1:00pm here at DMC.  
 
Prayer in the Pavilion and Playground: Weds, June 5, 
7:00 - 8:00 pm. We will gather in our new outdoor space 
to pray and seek God for his purposes for these new 
facilities. Bring your lawn chair.  
 
Our theme this year is Living Incarnationally. Please take 
a moment to pick up the card at the end of your pew and 
fill it out with some information about your “world.” 
Please drop it in the basket next to the prayer room. 
These cards will be posted in the Upstairs Prayer room to 
help us pray for one another.  
 
Spruce Lake Wilderness Camp- Coupons are available for 
any children attending camp at Spruce Lake this summer. 
DMC sponsors campers for $100 and the camp matches 
$50. Contact the church office for details! 
 
Office transition—Laura Murray, who has worked in the 
office the past year, took a new full-time job.   Though 
she was willing to try to maintain her responsibilities 
here, Pastor Randy thought it best to head another 
direction.  KrisAnne Swartley will add the administrative 
work alongside her current pastoral duties.  KrisAnne will 
be in the office Tuesday – Friday 8:30 to 2:00.  Please use  
dmc@doylestownmc.org  to email her for office 
needs.  Ministry Leadership Team affirmed this 

transition.   
 

Doylestown Mennonite Church 

Upcoming Events 
 
June 1  Memorial service for Ruth Godshalk    1:00pm    

 Karen’s Place               7:00-10:30pm 
June 4  Prayer Together                        9:00am 
  TNT            6:00-8:00pm 
June 5  Prayer in the Pavilion         7:00pm 
June 6  Women’s Book Club         1:30-3:00pm 
 

 
  

Welcome! 
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People Serving Today: 

 

Greeters/Ushers: Vernon & Blanche Althouse 
Glenn & Janice Wyble 

 
Worship Leader: Christian Zeo 
 
Offertory:  video 
 
Prayer Ushers: Cesar & Judy Garrido  
 
Intercessor:  Kathy Heckler 
 
Nursery Worship:  Don & Judy Derstine 
 
Nursery (Sunday School): Ronda Histand 
 
Preacher: Phil & Pratiksha Tyson 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are people on a journey of following Jesus and 
invite you to walk with us. In our desire to be 
authentic, we share our joys and struggles in order 
to both encourage and pray for one another. All are 
welcome to ask questions and participate in our 
activities. Our vision- taking risks with and for Christ- 
continues to shape us. Please feel free to make 
DMC your faith community. 
 

               ~Pastors Randy, KrisAnne, and Sandy 

Sunday School  

11:00-11:45 am 

    Class Location 
 

  Pre-k –Grade 5 
 
 Women’s Book Club 

Basement rooms 
 
Room 201 
 

  Jr./Sr. High Students Room 205 
 
  Sermon Response Class 
 
 Discipleship & Mission 

 
Room 203  
 
Rooms 102-103 

 
 Unity in Christ 
 
   
 

 
Fellowship Hall 
 
 
 

mailto:dmc@doylestownmc.org
mailto:dmc@doylestownmc.org


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Groups Meeting at DMC: 
Sunday: 
NA (Basement, 7:00pm) 
 
Monday: 
Achieving Better Control-Diabetes 
(Basement, 5:30pm) 
Girl Scouts (Room 201, 6:30pm) 
Tuesday: 
Alanon (Basement, 7:00pm) 

Notes:  Matthew 25:31-46 

 

 

    

 
 

Stats: 5/19/2019 
 
Attendance:  68  
 
Offering:  $3058.00 
 
 

 

Prayer Guide: 
2019 Theme- Incarnational Living: being Jesus’ presence in the world  
 
Sandy Landes will be away this week from Tuesday through Friday. For any prayer requests for the 
prayer chain during this time, please call or email Jenni Garrido. Phone: 215-260-9602, email: 
jennim.garrido@gmail.com 
 
Simply Praying: “Your kingdom come, Your will be done on earth as it is in heaven.”  
 
DMC individuals and families  

• Jenni Garrido and her family 

• Hunter Ryan and his family as he waits to be released from the army 

• John Moyer – preparing to sell his home and eventually move to Souderton Mennonite Home   

Community Connections 

• Pinebrook and Spruce Lake summer programming  

• Spring Mount Mennonite Church, Schwenksville, PA  

• DMC playground and pavilion project nearing completion 

Global Concerns 

• .Dale and Beth Nafziger, serving in Kathmandu, Nepal, with Mennonite Mission Network.  

• Phil and Pratiksha Tyson, serving in Nepal  

• Mennonite Mission Network requests prayer for the people of Venezuela. Pray for peace 

and that God would pour out abundant blessings as the Body of Christ in Venezuela shares 

what little they have with their neighbors. 

 
 
Wednesday: 
AA (Basement, 11:30am) 
 
Thursday:    
OA (Basement, 9:30am)   
NAMI (2nd floor, 7:00pm) 
Girl Scouts (Basement 6:00pm) 
Thursday Evening Support Group (2nd floor, 
7:00pm)  


